
 

 

 

 
 

City of La Pine 
 

Water System and Wastewater System Improvement 
Engineering Services 

 
Notice of Intent to Award 

 
Publish Date: December 5, 2017 

 
 
The evaluation committee has scored the four proposals received for Water System and 
Wastewater System Improvement Engineering Services. In accordance with the request 
for proposal documents, the committee has forwarded to the City Council a 
recommendation for award. No interviews will be held. 
 
The City intends to award this work to Anderson Perry & Associates, Inc., pending 
successful contract negotiations, at the January 24th, 2017 City Council Meeting, or 
sooner. 
 
Protests of this Notice of Intent to Award must be filed within seven calendar days. If 
you do not protest the Notice of Intent to Award, you will not be able to protest the 
Award. 
 

 
Proposing Firm Score 

1 Anderson Perry & Associates, Inc.  366 

2 Century West Engineering Corporation 347 

3 Parametrix, Inc. 343 

4 PACE Engineers, Inc. 321 

 

Thank you for your proposals. 

 

Cory Misley 

City Manager 

541-536-1432 

 

CITY OF LA PINE 

16345 Sixth Street — PO Box 2460 

La Pine, Oregon 97739 

TEL (541) 536-1432 — FAX (541) 536-1462 

       www.lapineoregon.gov 

 

Mayor Dennis Scott 

Councilor Stu Martinez Councilor Donald Greiner 

Councilor Vacant Councilor Connie Briese 


